

## KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

148 North Binkley Street Phone (907) 714-8888 Soldotna, Alaska Fax (907) 262-9645

January 10, 2011

TO:

Board of Education

FROM:

Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources

THROUGH:

Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent

SUBJECT:

Approval of Resignations -Item 10 a (3)

It is recommended the following resignations be approved:

**Sharon Trout** 

Principal

Chapman Elementary, effective at the

end of the 2010-11 school year

Sharon Moock

Principal

Soldotna Middle School, effective

at the end of the 2010-11 school year

Alex Trout

Principal

Voznesenka School, effective at the

end of the 2010-11 school year



December 1, 2010

Steve Atwater, Superintendent
Members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Board of Education
Kenai Peninsula Borough School District
148 N. Binkley
Soldotna, AK 99669

Dear Dr. Atwater,

After long and careful consideration I have made the decision to resign from my position as Principal at Chapman School effective June 3, 2011. Please accept this as formal notice of my retirement from the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District.

With gratitude and honor I thank you for the many and varied opportunities for professional and personal development that you and the district have provided me over the past 18 years. While I look forward to enjoying my retirement, I will miss the collegial support and the parents and community members who have diligently supported our Chapman School efforts. Most of all, I will miss the children who have been entrusted to me. My experiences at Kachemak Selo, McNeil Canyon, Razdolna, Homer High, Nikolaevsk, and Chapman have enriched my life immeasurably.

Sincerely,
Anaran K. Ofraut

Sharon K. Trout

Chapman School Principal

All bedo



## Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Soldotna Middle School 426 West Redoubt Avenue Soldotna, AK 99669 (907) 260-2500 phone (907) 262-7036 fax



December 9, 2010

Dr. Steve Atwater, Superintendent Kenai Peninsula Borough School District 148 N. Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska 99669

Subject: Retirement Notification

Dr. Atwater,

This letter is to inform you of my intent to retire at the end of the 2010/2011 school year. It has been a distinct honor and privilege to work for this district for the past fifteen years. I truly appreciate the opportunity that was given to me when I was hired as a teacher at Soldotna High School. As a "non-traditional" first year teacher I found that my past life experiences were helpful, but it was my colleagues who really helped me become proficient in my new profession. The hundreds of caring and competent people working with our children are the ones who make the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District a stand out in this state.

As we often hear from you and pass on to our staff, "family first." The wonderful new addition to our family is calling to me. I have been thousands of miles away from my children for too long. I am excited to get to know my grandson.

I feel confident that I will be leaving Soldotna Middle School in the hands of an excellent and compassionate staff. It is their expertise and dedication to the students of Team Spartan that make my decision an easy one. I know they will be able to count on your support as well.

Sincerely,

Sharon Moock, Principal Soldotna Middle School

Home of Team Spartan

Cc: Tim Peterson, KPBSD Human Resources Director

Lawn Mooch



Dr. Steve Atwater, Superintendent 148 N. Binkley Str. Soldotna, AK 99669 December 22, 2010

Dear Dr. Atwater:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of my intent to resign my administrative position with the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District, effective at the end of my current contract in June of 2011.

The past three years with the KPBSD have been extremely satisfying professionally and personally for me. Under your leadership the district has made many positive strides and I believe it will continue to do so. I have been very fortunate to work with many fine people at both the site and district level. Most importantly, working with the students and parents at Hope, Kachemak-Selo, and Voznesenka Schools has made a lasting impact on my life.

I appreciate the opportunity given me to be a part of this very special school district.

Alex Trout

Sincerely

Voznesenka School

PECENED RECEIVED RECEIVED RECEIVED RECEIVED RECEIVED RECEIVED RECEIVED RESERVED RECEIVED RESERVED RESE

Al Decil